
               
 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

CONSULTATION PAPER ON THE PROPOSED ENVIRONMENTAL, SOCIAL 

AND GOVERNANCE GUIDELINES FOR INVESTMENT FUNDS   

 

In recent years, as interest in Environmental, Social, and Corporate Governance (“ESG”) 

related investment products has gained prominence, there is a growing need for quality 

and comparable information on ESG matters.   

 

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC”) is, in this respect, seeking the 

feedback of the public and of its stakeholders on a proposed ESG Guidelines to enhance 

the approach adopted by the industry with regards to the disclosure of Investment Funds 

on their ESG strategies for investors to make informed decisions.  

 

Stakeholders of the financial services industry and the public are hereby invited to submit 

their comments/feedback on the draft Guidelines, by email at esgfunds@fscmauritius.org 

not later than 06 November 2023.  

 

 

 

23 October 2023 

 

mailto:esgfunds@fscmauritius.org


 
 
 

 

Financial Services Commission 

FSC House, 54 Cybercity 

Ebene, 72201 Mauritius 

T: (+230) 403-7000  F: (+230) 467-7172 

E: mail@fscmauritius.org 

www.fscmauritius.org 

 

            2 

 

About the FSC Mauritius  
 
The FSC Mauritius is the integrated regulator for the non-banking financial services sector and 

global business.  

 

The vision of the FSC Mauritius is to be an internationally recognised financial supervisor 

committed to the sustained development of Mauritius as a sound and competitive financial services 

centre.  

 

In carrying out its mission, the FSC Mauritius aims to promote the development, fairness, efficiency 

and transparency of financial institutions and capital markets in Mauritius; suppress crime and 

malpractices so as to provide protection to members of the public investing in non-banking 

financial products; and ensure the soundness and stability of the financial system in Mauritius. 
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